LETTER NoO. L-27-96

SIXTH FLOOR, 800 HOWE STREET, BOX 250
VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA VBZ 2N3
TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700
8C TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385

ROBERT J. PELLATT
FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102

COMMISSION SECRETARY

July 24, 1996

Mr. Richard Tarnoff
Natural Resource Industries
Box 19

Hedley, B.C.

VOX 1KO

Dear Mr. Tarnoff:

Re: Application for Participant Assistance
Utility Resource Expenditures Workshop-Supplemental Reimbursement

With reference to your July 2, 1996 additional request for reimbursement for attendance at the above-noted
Workshop held in Vancouver, the Commission has approved the reimbursement for travel costs in the
amount of $78.00 which is the equivalent cost of one round-trip bus fare from Hedley, B.C.

The Commission further confirms that travel time under the rules is limited to one day which was
authorized for reimbursement by Commission Letter No. L-23-96.

A cheque will be sent from the government in the amount of $78.00 and will be charged to the
Commission's Participant Assistance Account No. 8205.

Yours truly,

>

obert J. Pellatt
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